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Tomball Economic Development Corporation 

Executive Director, Kelly Violette, CEcD, PCED, ACP 

29201 Quinn Road, Suite B 

Tomball, TX 77375 

 

 

24 February 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Kelly,  

 

 

Re:  JDR Cable Systems, Inc – New North America Headquarters 

 

I am writing to kindly request an extension to the incentive package from the TEDC for development of JDR’s 

new facility at 2012 S. Persimmon Street in the Tomball Business and Technology Park. 

 

Construction on our facility was completed in February of 2021 and JDR spent its first year of operations 

moving to the new site and getting the facility up and running.  While JDR did successfully relocated our 45 

existing personnel to the site in accordance with the grant agreement, our additional headcount has not yet 

reached the 20 person threshold. 

 

We are actively recruiting for a number of positions both in the office as well as for additional service 

technicians.  As our business continues to grow in 2023, we are expecting our headcount to increase as well.   

 

For the reasons listed above, JDR is requesting an extension of the grant proposal of 9 months to fulfil the 

requirement to create 20 new positions. 

 

If there is any additional information required to support this extension, JDR will be happy to assist.  We 

appreciate the support from TEDC and look forward to our continued relationship in a manner that is beneficial 

to both JDR and the City of Tomball. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Brian Davis 

General Manager 

 

M: 713-446-1246 

brian.davis@jdrcables.com 

  

 


